
Happy Christmas from Keevil CofE Academy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

             

Everyone in school wishes you and all your friends and family a 

wonderful Christmas and all the very best for 2023.   
 

We look forward to seeing all children back in school on Wednesday 4th January. 

Thank you so much for all your amazing donations 

given to our Reverse Advent Calendar.  The 

Storehouse Foodbank is hugely appreciative of 

everything you gave. 

We hope you enjoyed seeing our 

wonderful Christmas performances this 

week.  A huge congratulations to all the 

children for learning songs and lines and 

performing beautifully. And a massive 

thank you to all the staff for their hard 

work getting everything ready. 

  


